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THE SACRAMENTAL LIFE OF OUR CHURCH 
THE SACRAMENT OF THE HOLY EUCHARIST 
THE HOLY SACRIFICE OF THE MASS 
Saturday: Vigil -  5:00 PM 
Sunday  Schedule: 8:00AM       10:00AM  

12 NOON      5:00 PM 
Weekdays: 
Monday through Saturday: 9:00 AM 
Holy Day: See Schedule in Bulletin 

COMMUNION TO THE SICK is taken by Extraordinary Ministers of 
the Eucharist on a regular basis to those confined to their 
homes. Please call the Parish Center. 

THE SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM is celebrated on most Sundays at 
1:30 PM (not during Lent). A family must be registered in the 
parish, attend the baptismal preparation class, and cooperate 
with the regulations established by the parish. Our baptismal 
class is temporarily on held  Please call the Parish Center to 
register any time during your pregnancy. 

THE SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION is celebrated on Saturday 
between 11:30 AM and 12:30 PM in the Chapel or by 
appointment. 

THE SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION is celebrated once a year, 
here at St. Augustine.  A candidate must successfully complete 
our Religious Education program. Adult Confirmation is held on 
Pentecost Sunday and any interested adults should contact the 
Parish Center. 

THE SACRAMENT OF THE SICK is administered at home to any 
Catholic who is seriously ill. Please call the Parish Center. Any 
parishioner admitted to a local hospital should contact the 
Catholic Hospital Chaplain through the hospital. A family 
member should contact the parish when someone is admitted to 
the hospital. We will gladly pray for any members who are sick, 
whether at home or in the hospital, at our Sunday Masses; 
however, it is necessary for the family to “request” it. 

THE SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY is celebrated by the Pastor or 
one of our deacons. Weddings may be scheduled on Friday 
evening, Saturday, or Sunday afternoon. Only a ceremony is 
permitted on Sunday. The pastor will confirm the date so couples 
should contact the Parish Center at least ONE YEAR in advance. 
All the necessary information will be sent to you.  One must be a 
registered member of the parish.  

THE SACRAMENT OF HOLY ORDERS and RELIGIOUS LIFE: If you 
are considering serving God as a priest, deacon, or religious, you 
may contact your parish priest, deacon, or religious; or phone the 
Diocesan Office of Vocations at (732) 562-1990. 

THE DEVOTIONAL LIFE OF THE PARISH: 

The Liturgy of the Hours is prayed Monday through Saturday at 
8:45 AM prior to Mass. 

Eucharistic Adoration/Devotion is held Monday at 7:00 PM (not 
on national holidays or during the summer) 

Novena in honor of Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal is prayed 
on Saturday following the 9:00 AM Mass in the chapel. 

Devotion in honor of the Sacred Heart of Jesus is prayed on the 
First Friday of the month following the 9:00 AM Mass. 

St. Elizabeth’s Guild Prays the Rosary after daily Mass. 

PARISH CENTER:  (732) 297-3000 
Monday—Friday 9 AM- 12 NOON & 1 PM-4 PM 
CATHOLIC SCHOOL: 297-6042 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE: 297-3011 
OUTREACH MINISTRY: 297-9713 
PARISH CENTER FAX: 940-1746 
SCHOOL FAX: 297-7062 
WEBSITE: http://www.staugustinenj.org 



PARISH STAFF 
Donna Canvin, Administrative Assistant 
Marc Kollar, Administrative Assistant 
Kate O’Donnell, School Assistant to Pastor 
William R. Berg, Director of Music 
Daria Dragan, Leader of Song 
Bobby Beaton, Facility Manager 
Anthony Beaton, Asst. Facility Manager 
 

PASTORAL BOARD 
John Golubieski, Kathleen Lakarosky,  Trustees 
Donna Canvin, Barbara Corio, Christopher Costa, Peter Frein, 
Donald Joworisak, Marc Kollar, Melinda Lynch, Deacon Denis 
F. Mayer, KHS, Sister Ruthann McGoldrick, SCC, Edward 
Modzelewski, Jr., Deacon James Rivera, Peter Varisco, Sister 
Barbara Takacs, MPF 
 

SOCIAL MINISTRIES 
(Under the patronage of St. Vincent de Paul) 
Adventures in Reading 
 Lisa Jackson   692-0503 
Archivists/Historians 
 Marc Kollar   297-3000 
Bereavement Ministry 
 Deacon Jim Rivera  672-3636 
Elijah’s Promise Soup Kitchen 
 Barbara Corio   297-8287 
Fix-It-Up Ministry 
 John Burke   355-0562 
Food Pantry 
 Pat Lombardi         609-642-8437 
 Colleen Jackson         732-407-6408 
 Lisa Jackson   692-0503 
Food Pantry/New Brunswick  
 Walter Mulyk   309-2142 
Giving Tree/Giving Cross 
 Janine Rosamilia   991-5333 
Hands Across The Sea 
 Rita Taylor   247-8396 
Hospital Ministry 
 Barbara A. Corio   297-8287 
House of Hope—Prison Ministry 
 Paul Dwyer   794-3069 
Manna Ministry 
 Lisa Jackson   692-0503 
 Pat Lombardi         609-642-8437 
Mother’s Circle 
 Helen Rivera   422-1611 
Nursing Home/Hospital Ministry 
 Sister Ruthann McGoldrick, SCC 297-3000 
Outreach Ministry 
 Joseph Jackson   297-9713 
Parish  Breakfast Ministry 
 Tom DeLuca & John Burke  821-0412 
Parish Family Ministry 
 Denise Federico         917-846-4186 
Parish Prayer Link 
 Marc Kollar   297-3000 

Respect Life Ministry 
 Donna Canvin `         908 420-3760 
VITA Laura Riccardi   422-2232 
Sanctuary Guild 
 Janine Rosamilia   991-5333 
Welcoming Ministry 
 Rita Taylor    247-8396 
 
 

SPIRITUAL ENRICHMENT MINISTRIES 
Family Life Ministry 
 Donna DiPane   422-1446 
 
LITURGICAL LIFE MINISTRIES 
Lectors 
 Denise Avrutik   422-6692 
Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist 
 John Taikina   421-5675 
Choir Director-(Adult/Young Adult/Youth/Children) 
 William Berg    297-3000 
Ushers 
 Joseph Buono   422-4899 
Altar Servers 
 John Michael Artuso, Scheduling 940-7314 
 Ava Krosnowski, Scheduling 821-8070 
 Angelina Romano, Accountability 798-6919 
 Dewnula Wijetunge  619-1016 
Sacristans 
 Barbara Corio, Ray Meyers 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
 Deacon Denis Mayer  297-3000 
 
 

PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 
Athletic Association 
 Michel Powell, Director  297-6042 
Columbiettes Council #6345 
 Kathleen Pavalkis, President 821-0521 
Home School Association 
 Melinda Lynch, President        297-6042 
Knights of Columbus 
 Christopher Costa, Grand Knight 690-1881 
 
 

COMMUNITY GATHERINGS 
Alcoholics Anonymous (AA) meetings on Monday 
 Evenings at 8:00 PM in Fr. McGivney Hall 
 

MINISTRY TO OUR “LITTLE ONES!” 
CHILDREN’S MASS is celebrated on the 3rd Sunday of the 
month at the 10 AM Mass (Oct. - May) 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION—All children in grades first through 
eighth must be registered in our Religious Education Program 
or be attending our School. Call: 732-297-3011.  



 

 

2023 Lenten Obligations  

  

 

1.    The days of fast and abstinence are Ash Wednesday and Good Friday. 

  

2.    All other Fridays of Lent are days of abstinence (see note below with regards to March 
17). 

  

3.    The obligation of fast applies only to Catholics between the ages of 18 and 59.  Fasting in 
the Catholic tradition means to limit oneself to one full meal and two smaller meals which to-
gether are not equal to a full meal, so as to experience hunger. 

  

4.    The obligation of abstinence applies to all Catholics who have reached the age of 14.  Ab-
stinence in the Catholic tradition means to abstain from meat. 

  

Note: This year, the Memorial of St. Patrick falls on a Friday.  For members of the faithful 
celebrating this Memorial and who desire it, Bishop Checchio has commuted the penitential 
obligation on March 17 to the obligation to abstain from meat on another day that same week. 

  

  

Yours in Christ, 

  

Very Rev. Jonathan S. Toborowsky 

Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia 

Diocese of Metuchen 

(732) 562-2439 

jtoborowsky@diometuchen.org 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Just give me an hour and I will give you a whole new life!” 
Jesus to Peter from the movie,  

“Son of God” 

Lenten Eucharistic Adoration 

Mondays—7 p.m. 

February 27   

Very Reverend Jonathan Toborowsky Vicar General 

 

March 6    

Most Reverend Arthur Seratelli 
Bishop Emeritus of Paterson  

 

March 13    

Father John Gabriel 

 

March 20    

Father Thomas Serafin 



 Paul Prouty Patricia Jensen &  
    Peter Lachance 
Rosemarie Sylvestri Fredi Lupino 
Joan Caloia Fredi Lupino 
Cookie Molina Fredi Lupino 
Joan Frances Crowley Gary & Claire Schuler 
Joanne Lenzi Gary & Claire Schuller 
Thomas J. DeRosa Diane & Joe Kregler 
 
Intentions of: Requested by: 
Teresa Connell Lorna Geydoshek & Family 
 

UNANNOUNCED MASS FEBRUARY 
 
In Memory of Requested by: 
Astria Corcelles Helen Madden 
Sal Piccirillo Helen Madden 
Gertrude Sharkey Helen Madden 
James Barrett Helen Madden 
Paul Freda Patricia Freda 
Damien Barry Michele & Alanna Nidoy 
Bernie Barnes Michele & Alanna Nidoy 
 
Intentions of: Requested by: 
Sr. Jean Gaeta The Counting Team 
Sr. Ruthann McGoldrick The Counting Team 

PURGATORIAL SOCIETY  
   FEBRUARY 
 

In Memory of Requested by: 
Vincent Brindisi Our Parish Family 
Lady Oliver Arcury The Oliver Family 
Antoinette Hall Our Parish Family 
Mary Schulte Our Parish Family 
Mark Lyon Our Parish Family 
Joan Frances Crowley Our Parish Family 
Joan Frances Crowley DeLuca & Zappia Families 
Victor Jesus Colon Deacon Denis & Carol Mayer 
Ignatius Pinto Archbishop Emeritus of the 
Bangalore Dioceses Our Parish Family 
Jean Bussiere Our Parish Family 
Helen Varga Our Parish Family 
 
FIRST SATURDAY MASS INTENTIONS MARCH 
In Memory of Requested by: 
Mary Lesko TheBenson Family 
Joseph Kwiatkowski    Diana Kwiatkowski & Fam. 
Santa Morrone     Daughter Pat Freda 
Virginia Cerulo    Ruth Machado 
Gertrude Sharkey    Diana Kwiatkowski 
Casley Kwame Goodwill  The Davis Family 
Jose de Sousa Pinto    Paula Araujo & Family 
Custodio & Conceicao Pinto   Laurinda Pinto 
Gertrude Sharkey    Peter & Lottie Frein 
Astrea Corcellas    Peter & Lorrie Frein 
Gertrude Sharkey    Gary & Claire Schuller 
Gertrude Sharkey    Jill Garrin 
Rosemarie Polly Lynam  Rosemary Montgomery 
Gertrude Sharkey    Linda Andrejewski 
Ralph L. Sacco    Robin & Robert Varsalona 
Ralph L. Sacco    Robin & Robert Varsalona 
Astrea Corcelles    Mavis Da Cruz 
Florrie & Venancio Cordeiro  Mavis Da Cruz 
Adrian & Libanio Da Cruz Mavis Da Cruz 
Pralad Da Cruz    Mavis Da Cruz 
Malvina Athaide    Mavis Da Cruz 
May Cordeiro     Mavis Da Cruz 
Patricia McNulty Luizza  Courtney & DaSilva Fam. 
Magdelane Felix D’Silva  Susan Keating 
Richard Marsden    Matt & Mary Beth   
    Matuszewski 
Candida Cookie Molina Donna & John Canvin 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN 
BECOMING CATHOLIC?   … OR 

… perhaps you are a baptized 
Catholic, but have not completed the 
S a c r a m e n t s  o f  I n i t i a t i o n 
(Confirmation and Eucharist).  The 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) is 
just for you!  Gather with others who desire to 
know the Lord Jesus Christ in the truth of the 
Catholic Faith, as we undergo catechesis, reflect 
on the scriptures, and contemplate our call to 
faith in Christ in preparation for Baptism and/or 
reception and completion of the Sacraments of 
Initiation.  Meetings are held on Sundays at 
8:15 am in Father McGivney Hall (followed by 
10AM Mass).  If you are interested in getting 
connected, please call the Parish Center at  
732-297-3000.     
    Deacon Denis 



February 26th 2023 
First Sunday of Lent 

 
SATURDAY  
5:00   PM Elizabeth & Domenic Biello: req. Bob 

& Pat Mate 
 
SUNDAY First Sunday of Lent 
8:00   AM  Eileen Fendt: req. Jim & Alice Kelly 
10:00 AM  Josephine Betros: req. Marie Barrood 

& Family 
12 Noon Jack E. Santos: req. Linda Andrejewski 
5:00   PM Michael Lombardo Jr.: req. Tom & Pat 

Lombardi 
 
MONDAY St. Gregory of Narek 
9:00   AM Living & Deceased Parishioners of St. A’s 
7:00   PM  Eucharistic Adoration 
 
TUESDAY  
9:00   AM Frank Wiley, Jr.: req. Bob & Pat Mate 
 
WEDNESDAY  
9:00   AM Celia Conrado  Magat: req. Magat 

Family 
 
THURSDAY   
9:00   AM Birthday Intentions of Theodore & Jean 

Kollar: req. Marc C. Kollar 
 
FRIDAY  First Friday  St. Katherine Drexel 

(relic may be venerated after Mass) 
9:00   AM Purgatorial Society 
 
SATURDAY  First Saturday 
9:00   AM Intentions of St. Augustine’s Parishioners 
5:00   PM Elizabeth Golubieski: req. John & 

Linda Golubieski 
 
SUNDAY Second Sunday of Lent 
8:00   AM  Angelo Beneduce: req. Marie & Frank 

Conenna 
10:00 AM  Maria Della Ragione: req. M. Scotto 

D’Aniello 
12 Noon Carmela DeLuca: req. The Family 
5:00   PM Aranka Dohanyos: req. Eleanor & 

Robert Reiss 

“It is written:’ The Lord, your God 
shall you worship and him alone 
shall you serve.’” Matthew 4:10 
Tempted between the riches and 

power of this world and service to God, Jesus chose 
service to His Father.  If we wish to truly follow 
Jesus, we, too, must decide to turn away from 
worldly power and riches and put God at the center 
of our lives.  Lent is our time to prune ourselves of 
earthly things, and develop and nurture heavenly  
things.  Lent is time to repent and let go of the other 
“gods” we have put before God. 
February 19th    $18,646.00 
Catholic Spirit    $  2,698.00 
Earthquake Turkey   $  3,376.00 

MEDITATION FOR  

February 26, 2023 

Through Christ we are made 
righteous and have eternal 
life. 

In this first Sunday of Lent, our 
readings bring into focus the 

great drama of our salvation history:  Our first parents 
sinned, and through them death came to all.  Yet our 
gracious  God sent his Son not to condemn but to free 
us and show his power over Satan.  Through him we 
are made righteous. 

In the first reading, the serpent convinces the woman 
to eat fruit from the forbidden tree, which she shares 
with her husband.  Their eyes are opened and they 
realize they are naked.  The second reading Paul 
writes that, through the obedience of Christ, many will 
become righteous.  In the Gospel, Jesus is tempted by 
Satan after fasting for 40 days and 40 nights.  Jesus 
resists all that Satan offers and commands him to get 
away. 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

February 27 to March 5 
Monday: Lv 19:1-2, 11-18; Mt 25:31-46 

Tuesday: Is 55:10-11; Mt 6:7-15 

Wednesday: Jon 3:1-10; Lk 11:29-32 

Thursday: Est C:12, 14-16, 23-25; Mt 7:7-12 

Friday: Ez 18:21-28; Mt 5:20-26 

Saturday: Dt 26:16-19; Mt 5:43-48 

Sunday: Gn 12:1-4a; 2 Tm 1:8b-10; Mt 17:1-9 



 Dear Pastors and Administrators, 

  

Reacting to the recent earthquakes in Turkey and 
Syria, Pope Francis has asked Catholics to be in 
solidarity with the region.  The death toll had 
reached close to 20,000 as of February 9, with the 
number of dead expected to climb 
further.  Watching the horrifying scenes of children 
being pulled from the rubble is heart breaking 
too.  Therefore, Bishop Checchio is asking parishes 
have a 2nd Collection or make your parishioners 
aware of these two Catholic organizations who have 
already established online giving portals to assist: 

Catholic Near East Welfare Association has 
launched an emergency campaign to shelter 
survivors and provide bedding, food, medicines, 
nursing formula, diapers and clothing to more than 
2,000 families for three months in the Aleppo and 
Hama areas of northern Syria.  Anyone who would 
rather mail a check rather than give online can mail 
it to Catholic Near East Welfare Association, 1011 
First Avenue, New York, NY 10022-4195 (they 
should indicate it is for earthquake relief on the 
check). 

Catholic Relief Services, the overseas aid agency of 
the Catholic Church in the United States, was 
collecting funds to assist its local partners, Caritas 
Turkey and Caritas Syria, particularly in Aleppo 
and Lattakia, Syria, where extensive damage has 
been reported.  Again, if anyone would prefer not to 
give online, their address is Catholic Relief 
Services, P.O. Box 5200, Harlan, IA 51593-0700 
(they should indicate it is for earthquake relief on 
the check). 

If you do the second collection, please remit the 
funds to our finance office ASAP, so that they can 
be used for humanitarian and ecclesial assistance in 
Syria and Turkey.  Please feel free to share the 
above contact information in your bulletin, on your 
parish website and social media. 

Yours in Christ, 

Very Rev. Jonathan S. Toborowsky 

Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia 

Diocese of Metuchen 

(732) 562-2439 

jtoborowsky@diometuchen.org 

 

BOTW 
Wednesdays 

7:15-8:15 PM in the school cafeteria. 
 

The readings we hear at Mass each week are 
not just stories of long ago.  The Word of God 
is alive and speaks to us today, giving wisdom 
and guidance for our daily lives and 
relationships. 
Come and spend an hour with the Scriptures 
and let God speak to you in a personal way. 
 
We meet each week, but their is no binding 
commitment. 
You come when you are able. 
No previous knowledge of the Bible is 
necessary. 
We will provide materials for you. 
Those who attend consider it the highlight of 
their week! 
Please come and join us! 

THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR 
 

Monday, February 27th  
         2:00   PM  Babysitting Training w/CPR 
         3:15   PM  Daisy Troop meeting 
         7:00   PM  Eucharistic Adoration  
         8:00   PM  A.A. Meetings  
 

Tuesday, February 28st 
 2:30   PM  Manna Ministry 
 4:00   PM  Children Vocal Choir 
 5:00   PM  Youth Bell Choir 
 

Wednesday, March 1st 
 6:00   PM  Religious Education Classes 
 6:30   PM  Bell Choir Rehearsal 
 7:15   PM  B.O.T.W. 
 7:45   PM  Parish Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday, March 2nd 
 7:00   PM  Columbiettes Board Meeting 
 

Friday, March 3rd 
 7:00   PM  Station of the Cross 
 

Saturday, March 4th  
 11:30 AM  Confessions 
 

Sunday, March 5th 
 8:00   AM  RCIA 
 7:00   PM  Cornerstone Meeting 



 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM 
 

RE-REGISTRATION FORMS were sent  

home February 8th and are due back in the  

Religious Education Office no later than 

March 22.  If you did not receive your 

packet, please call the Religious Education 

Office at 732-297-3011. 
 

NEW REGISTRATIONS  - Please call or 

come  into the Religious Education Office to  

request a form for any new student. If your child 

is currently in Kindergarten, please contact the 

office to register them for September. 
 

LENTEN MAILING 

The Lenten Schedule and “attendance card” for 

Stations of the Cross were mailed home.  Please inform  

the Religious Education Office if you did not 

receive it. 

POSITION AVAILABLE 

Day Porter for St. Augustine School 

M—F  8am to 2 pm  $15.00 hr. to start 

General Cleaning of school and facility 

Please contact Bobby Beaton @732-297-3000 x012 
or bbeaton@staugustinenj.org 

OUR LADY OF FATIMA 
STATUE 
 
This week the Fatima statue will be 
in the home of The Napolitano 
Family.  Please return the statue of 
Our Lady to the Church, by 
Saturday, March 4th, 2023.   

Thank you for taking Our Lady on a journey 
through our parish. 

2023 Bishop’s Annual Appeal 
Renewed and Sent on Mission by the Eucharist 

The impact and success of the Catholic Center at 
Rutgers is relational outreach to students, a distinct 
approach for college campus ministry.  The staff 
includes religious from the Sisters of Jesus Our 
Hope and the Brotherhood of Hope, as well as, the 
Associate Director of Vocations for the Diocese of 
Metuchen and several interns. They are out on 
campus meeting and interacting with students where 
they live their lives and also reach them using the 
tools of technology. Thanks to your gift to the 
Bishop’s Annual  Appeal, the Catholic Center offers 
a safe haven where students are able to grow in their 
knowledge and practice of the faith, experience a 
meaningful sense of service to the community, 
and come to a deeper understanding of their call 
to discipleship.  Thank you for your support. 

ADULT CONFIRMATION CLASSES 

Parishioners, 18 years and older, who have not yet 
received the Sacrament of Confirmation and would 
like to do so, please fill in the form below and 
return it to the Parish Center by March 13, 2023.  
The form may also be placed in the collection 
basket. 

Classes are to begin on Thursday, April 13, 2023 
from 7:30-8:30 pm.  Confirmation will be 
administered on Pentecost Sunday, May 28, 2023  
If the candidate for Confirmation is married, the 
marriage must be recognized by the Roman 
Catholic Church.  If you need assistance in 
validating your marriage, please contact the Parish 
Center. 

For additional information, please call Sr. Barbara 
or Donna Canvin at 732-297-3011. 

Once the form below is returned, you will receive a 
registration packet in the mail that will need to be 
filed out and returned on the night of the first class. 

 

Confirmation Class, Return to Parish Center 

 

Name: 

 

Address: 

 

 

Telephone: 



RECONCILIATION 

LENTEN PENANCE SERVICES  

Prepare the Way of the Lord 

and give yourself a Christmas Gift by 

celebrating the Sacrament of Reconciliation! 

There will be several priests here at St. A’s to hear 
confessions on March 30, 3023, throughout the school. 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
will be held in the Church. 

PLEASE NOTE: There will be NO confessions heard 
at St. A’s on Saturday .April 1 or April 8. 

INTENTIONS OF OUR HOLY 
FATHER FOR FEBRUARY 

We are invited to unite with our Holy 
Father, Pope Francis, for this universal 

intention during the month of February. 
Pope Intentions: For parishes.  We pray that 
parishes, placing communion at the center, may 
increasingly become communities of faith, unity 
and welcome towards those in need. 

 

 

 

 

 

Stations of the Cross 

Here is the suggested schedule for children in 
our School and Religious Education program 
to attend.  If you have children in different 
grades you can choose one Friday in Lent 
and attend all together as a family.  The chil-
dren are to sit with their families.  Stations of 
the Cross are held on Friday at 7:00pm: 

 

Friday, March 3  3rd Grade 

Friday, March 10  4th Grade 

Friday, March 17  5th Grade 

Friday, March 24  6th Grade 

Friday, March 31  1stGrade/2nd Grade 

Friday, April 7  GOOD FRIDAY -  

   No Stations of the Cross 

“LITURGY OF THE LORD’S PASSION” at 
3:00pm 

SPIRITUAL REMEMBRANCE 
FOR WEEK OF  

                    February 26th, 2023 
 

TABERNACLE CANDLES        
In Memory of Michael Vincent McGann 

 Donated by Theresa McGann 

Do you know of a family 
member who is homebound?  
Is there a fellow parishioner 
you know is unable to attend 
Mass, but wishes to receive 
the Holy Eucharist? 

Take a moment to call the Parish Center.  Provide the 
name, address, and phone number of the person.   

Sr. Ruthann will schedule a time with them to visit. 

Should you or another family member be in the hospital, 
please let Sr. Ruthann know and she will arrange to pay 
them a visit if possible.  Call 732-297-3000 

NOTRE DAME HONOR ROLL 

1st Marking Period for our students associated with 
St. Augustine. 

2023 Kayla Smith  H R of Distinction 

 Delaney Stahl  H R of Distinction 

 Kramer Orgas  Honor Roll 

2024 Abigail Hwang  Honor Roll 

2025 Lora Gabriele Flores H R of Distinction 

 Isabella Odina  H R of Distinction 

2026 Miah Fitzpatrick H R of Distinction 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FIRST COMMUNION DRESSES & SUITS NEEDED 

Every year we ask for Communion outfit donations 
for those in our area who are unable to afford them.  
If you are able, please consider donating any of the 
following items for those families that are receiving 
First Communion this year.  Please bring them to 
the Parish Center Office no later than March 26, 
2023.  Thank you for your continued generosity! 
Needed: 
Boy’s Suits, Jackets, Dress Pants, Shirts & Ties– 
any Sizes 
Communion Dresses sizes 14 & 16 only 
Communion Veils 

Knights’ Free-Throw Shooting Contest a Success  

The St. Augustine of Canterbury gymnasium was 
alive with the sound of bouncing basketballs on the 
evening of January 27 as your own Knights of 
Columbus Council 6345 hosted its first Free-Throw 
Shooting Contest since the start of the COVID-19 
pandemic.  
 

More than two dozen St. A’s students and other 
local youngsters, ages 9 through 14, showed off 
their shooting talents at the free competition as they 
vied for special trophies given to the top scorers in 
each age category. Those who didn’t earn trophies 
still took home a pair of mementos: The Knights 
presented each hoopster with formal participation 
certificate, signed by Council 6345 Worthy Grand 
Knight Christopher Costa, and a Knights patch.  
 

The Knights wish to thank all the participants and 
their parents, and we congratulate our 2023 winners. 
See you in 2024!  

THE EASTER MYSTERY 
From His Wounded Side We Were 
Born 
This is the time of year when we begin 
to look forward to warmer weather and 
spring vacations. It is also the time of 

year when we pause to see where we’ve been and where we 
should be going. It is the time to recommit ourselves to the 
Lord. 
 

During Lent, you will notice a basket with decorated index 
cards by the cross of St. Lucy starting on Ash Wednesday, 
February 22nd, 2023.  Listed on each card is a suggestion of 
a necessary item to be purchased for an organization that helps 
those in need. These items will be collected before all the 
weekend Masses on,  February 25/26, March 4/5, March 
11/12, March 18/19.and 25/26.  This is our way as a parish to 
reach out to others through “almsgiving”, one of the spiritual 
blessings of our Lenten journey. All donations need to be in 
by Sunday, March 26th 2023  Anything received after that 
date will be given to our Food Pantry. 
 

As St. Theresa of Avila said: “We should not attach much 
value to what we have given God, since we shall receive for 
the little we have bestowed upon Him much more in this life 
and in the next.” 
 

We Adore You O Christ and We Praise You, 
 Because By Your Holy Cross You Have  

Gifts from Father Bob, a Chalice / Patten 
and Roman Missal to possible “Father 
Vincent” age 8, who maybe one day become 
a priest, God willing. 
Father Bob entrusts him to your prayers   

2023 Bishop’s Annual Appeal 

To date, the Development Office has received 
pledges totaling $40,774.75 and payments totaling 
$31,092.25 from 137 parishioners.  This represents 
27.37 % of your $149,000.00 goal. 





Greetings from your favorite Florida Man! 

O hope you’ve been staying warm this winter (especially if you’ve getting a lot of snow)!  It has been an in-
credible start to the new semester here at Florida State.  From our ASCEND Conference to bowling nights, 
jamming out, to dodge ball, there have been plenty of events and new students coming around.. 

God bless you all! Please pray for me, but especially pray for our Spring Retreat coming up during February.   
As always, please reach out to me!  I’d love to catch up and hear about how you are.  I’m praying for you! 

Ivan Yorobe 

Missionary, Florida State University 

C (732) 447-6528 
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